
Safety Alert
Description:  LPG LP Single Stage Regulator  

Manufacturer:  OARA  Italy  

Model:  OARA  Gas Master Range  (cylinder type propane)

This model regulator has been found to be prone to failure caused by internal corrosion, 
resulting in an over pressure condition and should therefore be replaced and removed 
from service  

If you think you have this type of regulator you should contact a Registered Gas Installer (RGI) 
or your gas supplier to have a safety inspection carried out 

Important Information
Regulators should be maintained or replaced as specified in the manufacturer instructions, or 
in the absent of any manufacturer instructions, after 10 years in service. 

Regulators designed for outdoor use should be kept at least 500 mm above ground level, to 
avoid the vent opening becoming blocked. It is very important that regulators are always 
positioned with vent opening facing in the downwards direction, to avoid ingress and 
accumulation of water inside the body of the regulator 

The Irish LP Gas Association (ILPGA) recommend that existing installations fitted with a 
single stage regulator without protection, be upgraded and fitted with a regulator with over 
pressure or excess flow protection, as recommended in Irish Standard I.S. 813:2014   
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